
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 19, 1997 

 

BY FACSIMILE 

 

Dean Kermit L. Hall 

Dean and Professor of History and Law 

College of Humanities 

The Ohio State University 

186 University Hall 

230 North Oval Mall 

Columbus, Ohio  43210-1319 

 

Dear Kermit: 

 

Thank you very much for your kind invitation of June 16 to participate in the October conference.  I 

would be delighted to attend and to provide a paper along the lines outlined in your letter. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

 

 

 

cc: Melinda Nelson 


